From: registrar

Sent: June-28-17 12:27 PM
To: I
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-12-17 1:30 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-12

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Cheryl Mills

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| am totally and completely 100% against any increases in Hydro rates for ANY REASON!!! Ontario Hydro costs are the
highest of any province in Canada.

This increase would be outside othe the Fair Hydro Act, 2017 recently implemented and this act did not do anything but
get us deeper in debt and give some money while taking more with the other hand. Please be responsible for a change
and stop these increases in their tracks!!! | have also written to the Premier and Energy minister and will attend local
public OEB meetings in my area along with many of my neighbours. enough is Enough! Actually, it is already past TOO
MUCH! In addition DELIVERY CHARGES should be shared equally with EVERY hydro customer in the province thereby
making it fair and affordable for all.

-- Attachment --





